

Wingham Primary School 25th November 2024



A message from the Head of School to Parents...



We have started to receive prizes for the Christmas raffle.

If you are a local business or know of someone who might be able to gift a prize please share our raffle letter, which is in our school office.

Thank you for your support!

This week Rowan Class went to Kent Life. They spent a day in the life of a Stone Age person.







Our walk to school challenge is underway. The children track their journeys every morning when they come into



school. To receive a monthly badge the children only need to record one walk/ scoot/ ride or park and stride a week. There is plenty of parking in the Recreational Ground car park for you to be able to do this. This initiative support congestion around the school (which is an issue for us at Wingham) while promoting healthy mental wellbeing.





All pavements/ Zebra Crossing/ 10 minutes

Kent Collage Cross Country: This has been cancelled tomorrow.

Thursday 28th - Year 5 swimming – Year 6 Top up swimming

December

Thursday 5th - Year 5 swimming – Year 6 Top up swimming

Monday 9th – Flu Vaccinations

Tuesday 10th Reception Christmas Performance – 14.00

Wednesday 11th – Year 1 Christmas Performance 14.00

Thursday 12th – Year 2 Christmas Performance – 14.00

Wednesday 18th – Christmas Jumper day

Wednesday 18th – Christmas Dinner Day

Thursday 19th – Year 5 swimming – Year 6 Top up swimming

Thursday 19th – PTFA Christmas Bazaar

Friday 20th – Christmas Carol service at Wingham Church (KS2 parents welcome)

END OF TERM 2.15PM